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January 08, 2025

Mr. Hafiz Masood Munshi

Unit Head, Listed Companies Compliance-RAD
Pakistan Stock Exchange Building,

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi

Subject: UNUSUAL MOVEMENT IN PRICE OF THE SHARES OF NEXT CAPITAL LIMITED

Dear Sir,

Reference to your letter # PSX/Gen-032 dated January 03", 2025. It is stated that the management of
the Company is not aware of any matter or development or any material information whatsoever, which
have resulted in unusual movement in the price of the shares of the Company during the preceding
period.

You are requested to inform members of Exchange accordingly.
Thanking you.

Yours Sincerely,
For Next Capital Limited

Muhammad Rizwan Yousuf
Company Secretary
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